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August 2016
Dear Parents/Guardians:

I am looking forward to working with ___________________to help them be successful this school year.  I worked as an intervention specialist for 12 years at Louisville High School.  I also worked with special education transition and as a guidance counselor at the High School for 11 years.  Last year was my second year as an intervention specialist at Louisville Middle School.
The content teachers and I will be monitoring your child’s progress.  I will be contacting you periodically regarding their progress.  If you have a question about a specific subject/class, please address it with the classroom teacher first.  I will also do my best to help with any concerns you may have.  Additionally, it is my responsibility to coordinate the services provided by the Special Education Department including nine-weeks Progress Reports and the Individualized Education Plans (IEPs).

Please check the website for updates on your child’s grades.  Just click on “Parent Internet Viewer”.  You can also access all teachers’ e-mails through this site by clicking on “LMS Staff”.  My e-mail address is kandrews@lepapps.org.  Please feel free to call the school also 330-875-5597. Leave a message and a phone number where you can be reached and I will return your call as soon as possible. My school website is http://wandrews20.weebly.com. It is my privilege to be working with you and your child this year.  Together we can make it a year of growth and learning.

Enclosed is a “Future Planning Information” Survey for you to complete with your child.  Please return this form in the envelope provided.  
Sincerely,
Karen J. Warner-Andrews
Intervention Specialist
